
Thank you for your inquiry regarding early arrival for the ILCA Canadian Championships at the Buffalo 
Canoe Club. As stated in the Notice of Race, the earliest possible time to practice on-site is Thursday, 
August 14th. 

We understand that some teams may wish to train prior to this date. For those interested in practicing 
before August 14th, we recommend launching from the following off-site locations: 

Crystal Beach Waterfront Park Boat Launch 

3855 Terrace Lane, Fort Erie ON L0S 1N0 

 

 

Poverty Bay Boat Launch 

715 Point Abino Rd S, Fort Erie, Ontario 

Directions: Proceed along Point Abino Rd S until you reach a stone parking lot on the lakefront side. You 
will know you are in the right place when you see a colourful buffalo sculpture. 

 

 

 

  

 

We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to welcoming you to the Championships. 


